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S P A R T A N B U R G 
A C A D E M I C   M O V E M E N T  

 August 8, 2023 

 

Rita Allison 

PO Box 93 

Lyman, South Carolina 29365 

 

Dear Rita,  

 

I am writing on behalf of Spartanburg Academic Movement to express our enthusiastic support for the 

CoGlo Amigos Annabelle Project. We are impressed by the innovative approach and the potential impact 

that this project continues holds for our community and its educational landscape.  

  

Spartanburg Academic Movement is committed to promoting educational excellence and improving 

outcomes for students in Spartanburg. We believe that collaborations and initiatives that align with our 

mission are crucial to achieving lasting change. Your CoGlo Amigos Annabelle Project, which aims to 

support early childhood literacy and social emotional learning both in the classroom and at home, resonates 

strongly with our values and objectives.  Having had the opportunity to view the Annabelle books last spring, 

it was a privilege to introduce the pilot in Spartanburg.   

 

This summer, it was wonderful to hear the results of the pilot with encouraging results and strong support 

from teachers and parents.  Projects such as the CoGlo Amigos Annabelle Project certainly align with our 

vision to increase school readiness and other measures of academic success in Spartanburg County and will 

be a tremendous asset to the early childhood landscape statewide.  

 

In conclusion, we wholeheartedly support the CoGlo Amigos Annabelle Project.  We believe that this project 

has the potential to make a meaningful and lasting impact for young children in our community and across 

the state, and we are excited to see it come to fruition. Please do not hesitate to reach out to us if there is 

anything we can do to assist you in achieving your goals. We look forward to the opportunity to collaborate 

and create positive change together.  

  

Thank you for your dedication to education and for considering our letter of support.  

  

Sincerely,  

 

  

Russell W. Booker, Ph.D.  

Chief Executive Officer    


